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to keep you posted  
  
 
 
>>> Rich Feldman 4/6/2009 11:51 AM >>> 
Maybe this old news for you but just wanted to say good job on your presentation to labor! 
  
  

Tunnel Endorsed by Maritime Trades 

 
A regional coalition of maritime trade unions gave a key endorsement this week to the proposal to 
replace the Alaskan Way Viaduct with a deep bore tunnel. 
 
The endorsement was announced Monday by the Puget Sound Ports Council which represents 14 
unions for sailors, mates, marine engineers and shipyard workers.  
 
The endorsement is conditioned on city and state transportation planners finding ways to maintain 
access for north and south Seattle business operations that presently rely on the Alaskan Way 
Viaduct as a through route. Access issues must be addressed during environmental review of the 
deep bore option. 
 


